
Hello Fair Acres Families, 



How is the summer camp season already over?! Every year we say how quickly it flies by but every summer
we still can not fathom that it really is the end. Summer is our FAVORITE time of the year, but that is because
we all get to be kids again, we play, we laugh, we are silly, we compete, and we make summer memories that

we carry with us all year. However, you and your campers are what gives Fair Aces its vibrance year after
year and where all those memories stem from. We could not be more thankful for your endless support,

dedication, and energy coming to camp every single day, year after year. 



With that said, whether you were with us for one session, two, or all four, we are endlessly thankful for you.
Your campers brought to life endless games of Capture the Flag, Manhunt, Blob tag, Mini-Domination, What

time is it, Mr. Fox, and of course our extra special days like Color Wars, Summer-ween, Carnival Day,
Campfire Nights, and Freeze-pop Fun Fridays. Words can not begin to express the pure, blissful exhaustion

that every day of camp brought us, but how grateful we are to have you a part of our memories and family for
all of those unforgettable days. 



Thank you for another amazing summer in the books, have a smooth and stress free school year, and we will

see you next summer!
Love, 

Lisa, the Larsons, and the Fair Acres Team



Thank you!


